Jim Edelson - Candidate for Secretary
Why Do I Want To Serve? I am seeking to serve as our Secretary of the LNA for the next year.. I have been

honored to be part of the Neighborhood Association for the past decade through its effective service to Laurel-
hurst residents, culminating in the Historic District designation earlier this year. I am also an alternate LNA

representative to the Providence Medical Center Good Neighbor Advisory Committee, and participate on their
Transportation Working Group. As Secretary, I will continue to keep accurate and open minutes and records of
all LNA proceedings, and to post them onto the LNA website as soon as possible. I also want to help increase
LNAT effort towards making the neighborhood association as open and welcoming as possible to all existing
residents, and to those who have recently moved into the neighborhood.



